SLTFD offering emergency
training for residents

The next South Tahoe Action Team training begins April 18.

South Lake Tahoe Fire Rescue is accepting applications for the
four-week disaster training class.

Classes are April 18, April 25, May 2 and May 16 from
5:30-7:30pm.

This program is designed to incorporate trained citizens in
the field with SLTFR and other first responders during times
of crisis.

Participants will be expected to help in times of natural
disaster, large scale emergencies and other times of need in
the South Lake Tahoe area. STAT team members will need to be
well versed in emergency first aid, lifting/moving techniques,
use of extinguishers, flood safety and building collapse.

To register for this free training, contact Capt. Kim George
at 530.542.6161 or kgeorge@cityofslt.us.


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/04/sltfd-offering-emergency-training-residents/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/04/sltfd-offering-emergency-training-residents/

